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 Vice-Chancellor Resigns

This is to advise the public that the Vice-Chancellor of The University of Fiji, Professor Prem Misir tendered his resignation to the Chair of the University Council, on June 6, 2018. 
 He did not give any reasons for his resignation.

The Vice-Chancellor’s Advisory Committee has, on behalf of the Council, accepted his resignation.
Professor Misir joined The University of Fiji in 2015 and completed his third year on 15 May 2018.

The University thanks Professor Misir for his services over the last 3 years.
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